
STAFF REPORT 

 

 

SUBJECT: 

  

Professional Turf Products 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Leisure Services 

STAFF CONTACT:  Daron Trussell, Director 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff requests Council approve the purchase of the following grounds equipment from Professional Turf Products 
LP: 

Ventrac Tractor, Kubota and Dual Wheel Kit, $34, 640.80   

BACKGROUND: 

This item is replacing an existing tractor purchased in 2007 that is no longer in service.  

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

These items are budgeted from account no. 01-501-55120 through a BuyBoard vendor.  

ALTERNATIVES: 

The existing tractor is out of commission. We are no longer able to use the existing tractor for leveling and 

treatment of the ballfield infields or the maintenance of other irrigated areas including the Bosque River Trail 

maintenance.  


